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Department of Environmental Conservation  
Division of Administration 

 
Informal Request for Proposals (IRFP)  

IRFP 18-406-22 
 

Addendum One 
 

Cultural Awareness Training Service 
City of Juneau, Alaska 

 
Date of Issue: October 4, 2021 

 
The IRFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

1. Submittal deadline has not been changed        
 
2. Remove and Replace 
 
3. Questions and Answers  
 
 
The questions and answers, remove and replace, begin on page two. This Addendum is hereby made 
part of the IRFP and is a total of two pages. 

 
All other terms and conditions for this IRFP remain unchanged. 
 
 

Issued by: Rick Cottrell 
Procurement Officer 

Email: decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 
 
 
 

mailto:decdasprocurement@alaska.gov
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Remove and Replace: 
 
On page four of the IRFP, Section 1.04, Remove “1.  The company providing the training must 
have a minimum of two years background and demonstrated experience in delivering online/remote 
training similar to the proposed course to government environmental professionals”. 
 
Replace with “1.  The company providing the training must have a minimum of two years 
background in Alaska cultural training. In addition, the company providing the training must have 
demonstrated experience in delivering online/remote training similar to the proposed course to 
government environmental professionals”. 
 
 
Questions and Answers 
 
Question 1: Is this a new contract or a rebid from an existing contract? 
 
Answer 1:  This IRFP will generate a new contract and is not a rebid for an existing contact. 
 
Question 2:  If this is a rebid, can you make available the previous winning submission for review? 
 
Answer 2:  See the answer for question 1. 
 
Question 3:  The RFP says that two years of online cultural awareness training is 
Required.  However, in-person training was more standard prior to covid and are firms that don’t 
have the two-years on online training going to be disqualified or is there any flexibility in that 
requirement. 
 
Answer 3:  See Remove and Replace. 
 

 

 

 

 

Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the submittal deadline. 
 
The proposal documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal received without acknowledgment 
of receipt of addenda may be classified as not being a responsive proposal. 
 

End of Addendum  


